
Frank R. Rudolph Award Nomination 

Frank R. Rudolph Award, the association’s 

most prestigious honor. Named after Francis 

Rudolph, was utility manager in Greendale, 

Indiana, for more then 35 years and the 

award is given to individuals who make    

significant contributions to public power in 

Indiana. 
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The Town of Waynetown is located in             

Montgomery County in Central Indiana. The     

utility was established in 1913 and currently 

serves 440 meters, providing electric, water, 

wastewater, and sanitation. 

IMEA and Waynetown Municipal Utilities would 

like to welcome their new superintendent, John 

Warren. John has worked with Waynetown           

Municipal Utilities for three years and recently  

promoted to utility superintendent. 

When asked what were three key elements of the 

growth and sustainability of a municipal utility, 

John stated public relations with both his        

customers and the community are extremely    

important. He also believes that Safety and       

Education for him and his staff ensures that work 

is done safely, increases efficiency and improves 

employee morale.  

https://associationdatabase.com/aws/IMEA/asset_manager/get_file/351227?ver=1

